
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 30, 2020 

  
  
MTQ 

Re: Mercier Bridge – 3D Scan/Inspection Survey 

c/o Roberto Lara Cardenas (MTQ) 
  
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
This letter authorizes the MTQ, and  its technicians,  Karine Martel, Pascal Labelle, 
Guillaume Lafontaine and Jean-Francois Brisson to be on the Territory from October 
6th, 2020 (rain date will be October 7th, 2020) from 9:00 am to 3:30 pm to conduct a 3D 
Scan/survey inspection of the Mercier Bridge in the locations indicated below; 
  

• Pier 14, areas underneath the Mercier bridge/including the North Wall (AKA 
Ile Maline). 

  
*Health and safety measures in place for COVID-19 must be respected and followed, 
such as physical distancing and hand hygiene etc. Masks are mandatory.* 

  
For further information, please contact the undersigned at the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawake’s Lands Unit at (450) 638-8244. 
  
In Peace and Friendship, 
  
MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWAKE 

LANDS UNIT 

  
  
  
                                                                           
Jean Guimond 

General Manager of Land Management 
  
  
Cc:         KTV 

 

 


